
 

LLDA BOAT STICKER PROGRAM 

 
• Each year LLDA sends out Boat/PWC Stickers to those members who rent 

community slips and for other members who utilize the launch ramps.   

• This measure was enacted to help the association keep accurate records of the 

watercraft moored in our community docks and/or those using our launch ramps 

liability and security purposes. 

• The number(s) on your sticker(s) are on file with the association, along with your 

valid boat/watercraft state registration.   

• You will not be sent a boat sticker if you do not have a valid registration on file.  

Expired registrations must be replaced and names must match those of the property 

owner.   

• You may not transfer your LLDA boat sticker to another watercraft that is not in 

your name and on file with the Association.   

• You may be the “co-owner” on a watercraft to obtain a slip and boat sticker.   

• You can indicate the number of stickers needed when you fill in the information on 

your annual dues return form. 

• You do not necessarily need a sticker unless you are renting a community slip, but 

you can request one if you regularly use the boat ramp and would like your 

watercraft recognized as belonging to a member of LLDA. 

• Please contact us should you need to change your registration information on file.  

• You can request more than one boat sticker if needed, provided you send a valid 

copy of each registration for each sticker requested. 

• Your sticker is to be placed on the side of your boat which typically faces the 

shoreline, next to your registration sticker.  It must be visible below your boat 

cover.   

• Do not hesitate to contact the Association should you have any questions or you 

need more stickers.   

• Thank you for your cooperation with this program. 

 

LLDA Board of Directors 


